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1/5{15, 11:26 AM

We are going to postpone the LED light dates

Till when

-Doug Parrish # is
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East_San Francisco Bay Area 7
Weeks
104
1/5/15, 8:49 PM
. Did you call Doug? -}
| Frank in my office call him ahd‘ werar|so sumrﬁif ihe
LBE paper hope this can be final review from them

hope u can help to check if they got a require
Document

1/15/15, 12:46 PM

: 'Current LED RFP does not rrequiréfaimgf assembly in

SF
We legally can't requirer that. However, you can
place that in the special consideration. Also one of
the competitor already assemble in SF
R u certified?
- notyet

' Did u talk with Doug? -
~ waiting for control UL we wont get it till Jan 31
UL? You told me that you had everything?;-

' The control from France just received information
- from UL

You told me ._
That you had everything? Irdron't know what to do?

| don't know how to stop the process anymore

~ Just talk to Frank will use existing control with UL to
- send in will call u after work j

Great! | will bein LA until ffi_da_y evening
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143015, 11:03 AM

can we go to pick up package yet

what floor

PUC 000177

Come now to my office



on our way ps let u know what floor

Green Source Trading, LLC

ok we got LBE thank you

7 Thank you
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Congrats!
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good morning, did you hear from

anyCOMM vyet ?
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3711116, 7:54 AM
" Here is the latest on any Comm:Hi Mary,

Thank you for your email.

- We'd like to invite you and Brad (and any other
interested/involved members of SFPUC) to an
exclusive demonstration of the anyCOMM solution in
San Jose.

March 31, 2016 is our proposed date for a
demonstration.

Please reply to let me know of your availability on
that date. Our schedules are open for the entire
. day.

can i call you now ?

can you also get a sample or spec

can i call you now ?

Yesv
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311518, 11:27 AM

- Any Comm update standard 7 pin connection. They
are getting me the specs for standard. The light
must be connection ready. Two step process. 1)
prequalified (pass or fail) 2) lowest price.

- When can we get any comm spec
3/15/16, 12:59 PM

They are requesting a standard 7 pin connection for
all lights. Any Comm system will work with the
. standard connection.

. do any comm require any electric power for their
unit

3/15/18, 3:25 PM
No they have to use the standard connection. ;

ok |

| t
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1113186, 4113 PM

25th street navigation center { need power to site )

PG&E insisting on primary service. From My power
team"We're installing overhead. PUC/PW teams met
. Thursday afternoon. | haven't heard outcome. will
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share more when | hear from team Monday."

-iﬂthank you need to overcome this issue soon

ey

* Primary service would cost the project a lot of

. money. What was the other item other than street
. lights?

30 Van Ness_ 3

~ Primary service apox how much ? |

It's primary vs secondary. And | don't know the

. more.

_ Understand

~ Will relay to team
- canicall you
- canicall you

" ok tks |
. Are—they a;\s; upda&e fér rtésle Iedrl
" any update for LED ?_

any update for LED ?

Tﬁahk 'y'ou ;

specifics of the site, but guessing about $500k

11715416, 5:18 PM

__"The lowest bid is 2 mil..go figure? )

Il call uin an hour

11/20/16, 7:40 PM
11/28/16, 11:48 AM
11/28/16, 6:19 PM

11/28/18, 12:28 AM

"QVI'II update up in the marning )

11/28/16, 5:38 AM
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8/28/17, 3:56 PM

- Dear Harlan, Please join us for the Ceremony at

Chinatown's Night Out on _ Friday Sept. 1st @ Spm
at Portsmouth Square. There will be over 3000
people!
Can you help assign someone from your office to
work with the Mayor's Office, Ashley Cheng. 415
602 2192She's requesting 3000 cups for the

- Seniors.

- Thank you, Walter

8/30/17, B:122 AM

Good morning, can we have water for Friday Thank
:. yog

will follow up with my forks |

" Thank you they want to invite you too can you join

- them Friday 5 pm
8/30/17, 10:11 AM
| relayed ur text to my staff. | just followed up with
them today and they will follow up with Ashley. |
plan to be thgfe.
Thank you
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The project at 1317 20th Ave requires Fire Service.

- We have submitted water meter application on Sep.
7th. As of today, we have not heard any updates on

- the application status. they need new fire service to
connect the sprinkler ps help for the new water

~ meter

10/3/17, 11:26 AM

KWeishou!d be contacting the project point person

' soon.
"}A“T'hank yod b

11/7/17, 5:00 PM

Can it be earlier

" We can do it in Dec.

- The list of projeéts in the queue is crazy because of
- the moratorium restrictions. So we can do it after
i r'holiday right after thanksgiying.

11430{17, 12:52 PM

1317 20th Ave still had no fire water meter, please
~ help

Thank you

12/5/17, 2:14 PM

'any news for 1317 20th Ave fire water meter, please 3

- help
12/617, 2:21 PM
. are you ok 7 any news for

] 1317 20th Ave fire water meter

PUC 000211

 Last week in Nov. |

_Iicheckonit.

._;Having my folks to look into.



12817, 2:30 PM

. | am really trying to get my crews to 1317 20th Ave. |
: it seems like everybody is on vacation:(

_ Thank for trying
. | may have to fire someone for not being responsive.' ,

who you need to repond ps let us know

121117, 3:33 PM

Finally, we will start the work next week. -

- Thank you do you know what date “

121817, 10:35 AM

Is the water meter going to install this week for

1317 20th Ave.

' Thank you
1218117 3:32 PM
1317 20th. Sawcutting 12/18; installation tomorrow
_ and rest of this week.
- Thank you

12/21/17, 7:09 PM
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12/23/17, 1:37 PM
' Hey W, | have included the bell LED lights to the
add back list for Malia Cohan. | need to know how
many bells?, with these additional light, how far
' down 3rd street will these light extend?, and how
. much?

| will get it for you next Wednesday Thank you 3

12/29/17, 5:03 PM

1/4/18, 10:12 AM

. Just sent you 555 Fulton, we would like to know how
. to pay for the fire hydrant location. We understand
. your department cannot schedule until payment is

' received. Do you know when the hydrant can be

* instaliled? We are waiting for it so we can final the

. building.

" We did not receive any information regarding the
~ pump yet. Please give us the specifications so we
__can order.

IR 021 DAL
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Are you ok didn't hear from you

Thank you‘

LEAg 2R3, St t TVl

618, 6:20 AM

the application was submitted on 12/8, CSB

. processed the application that day and submitted a

hydraulic analysis request to CDD which was
returned on 12/28 (normal expected turnaround time
for that request). CSB immediately took the next
step of requesting a custom cost proposal from CDD
on 12/28 which is where we currently are in the
process.

- Next Steps:

. CDD cost proposal preparation — normal turnaround

of 1-3 weeks. This was requested 12/28 and there
are currently 13 proposals in the queue ahead of it.
A good ETA on this would be no later than 1/18.

CSB to submit proposal to customer, customer to

pay fees, CSB to process fees and issue work

- orders. |f customer provides quick turnaround, this

can take less than a week so let’s say around 1/25.

- CDD Construction - for this phase we tell customers
. to allow a minimum of 65 days putting us at 4/1.

Although it's only one hydrant installation this job

- will require special permitting and potentially a

. shutdown (TBD) so | would be cautious to propose
~ anything sooner until we get further along with the
CDD process.
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1/28/18, 4:37 FM

the abbliéation was submitted on 12/8, CSBV
processed the application that day and submitted a
hydraulic analysis request to CDD which was

. for that request). CSB immediately took the next
. step of requesting a custom cost proposal from CDD
on 12/28 which is where we currently are in the

. process.

; Next Steps:

CDD cost proposal preparation — normal turnaround

- of 1-3 weeks. This was requested 12/28 and there

. are currently 13 proposals in the queue ahead of it.
A good ETA on this would be no later than 1/18.

CSB to submit proposal to customer, custome

. We have not received CDD cost proposal. Please

; help to find out the status.

213018, 9119 PM

5 Please heip wé did not receive COD cast yet

,'_vrThank you Qood night

i They We're'working on it. They shbuld Send ittou
next week.

2/5/18, 5111 PM
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- Thank you please help let us know how much is
- move the fire Hydrant cost we need it to final 555

- Folton
21218, 8:C8 PM
. I will have Tom contact you on 555 fulton. -
. Tom's number is
Thank you |
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